
 

LEROY-STAFFORD SENIOR CITIZENS LUNCHEON 

will be resuming on Wednesday March 20th at 12:30 PM. At Our Lady of Mercy  

Parish Center, 44 Lake Street, LeRoy NY. 

  

Lunch will be provided along with dessert, at a cost of $5 per person.  

Please bring your own beverage.  We will be having signups, with payment,  

for our first bus trip in April.   

 

EVERYONE MUST CALL BY MARCH 15TH TO RESERVE A SPOT!!!! 

Contact  Rosemary #506-5233, Lucy #721-6073 or Sue #861-0422.  No reservations 

will be accepted after that date. 

 


